
 
IAC Council Meeting Minutes 
Meeting Date: June 10, 2010 
 
Invitees:  Sam Pole, Al Jantz, Mark Whitham, Donna Whitham, Jeff Coward, Susan McKinley,  Colleen Bohan, 
and Matt Sweetser. (Attendees are underlined.) 
 
Note Taker:  Susan McKinley 
1)    Meeting call to order:  7:30 pm 
 
2)    Reading of previous month meeting minutes:  approved 
 
3)    Treasurer’s Report - (4/30/2010  through 5/31/2010) 

Bank Balance as of 5/31/2010: $5,359.92 
       Rafting Fund Balance:  $ -3,933.11 
       General Fund:  $ 1,426.81 
       Members to Date:  88 as of 5/31/10 
       Treasurer’s Report approved by vote. 
 
4) Old Business: 
 
 IAC 50th Anniversary Picnic 

Al Jantz has confirmed August 4, 2010 with SeaLander Park for the IAC picnic.  It will be 
available at 5 p.m. to set things up.  The club will be sending the $50.00 deposit check to 
SeaLander once Al receives their mailing address. 

   
 Supporting the Access Fund Organization 

Sam Pole informed the council members that he has emailed Bruce Anderson regarding the 
IAC’s support of their negotiations on the Hot Potato climbing area ban.  The club agrees that 
this area in Castle Rocks should be open to climbers. 

 
 IAC tri-folds 

Donna Whitham ordered and received 250 new IAC tri-folds.  So far, she has distributed 100 tri-
folds to the Chamber of Commerce and 50 to Idaho Mountain Trading. 

 
 New Climbing Rope 

Al Jantz emailed the council members stating that yes, they need new static rope.  He asked all 
members if he just needs to give the club the receipt. 

 
 IAC 50th Anniversary trip 

Jeff Coward stated he will get on line to book a weekend in August for the IAC Redfish Lake trip.  
Council members unanimously agreed that the best weekend would be August 13, 14, and 15th.   
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5) New Business:  

 
 
 IAC 50th Anniversary Party/Picnic 

Sam Pole offered to contact Teak Cummings about her protocol in purchasing food and drinks 
for the IAC yearly summer picnic.  Sam volunteered to purchase the supplies for this year’s 50th 
anniversary picnic. 

  
 

6)   Administrative Business: 
       

There is no General meeting in July. 
     
        July Council meeting at: Al Jantz’s home  2955 West 17 No. July 8, 2010, 7:30 p.m.  
        August Council meeting at: Sam Pole’s home  1710 Del Mar Dr. Aug. 12, 2010, 7:30 p.m. 
 
7)   Meeting adjourned:  8:15 pm 
 


